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Before submitting your application, you must create an account in our Microcredentialing 
Dashboard. This account will be used for all training applications you submit to the 
Microcredential Program 

Open this link in a browser: Login (uwgb.edu) 
Select “Register:”  

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://cdcp.uwgb.edu/s/login/?ec=302&startURL=%2Fs%2F
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Enter your first name, last name, and preferred email address and select “Sign-up:”  
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After signing up, you will receive a message asking you to check your email for further 
instructions:  

 

 
 

You will receive the following email in your inbox (Note: If the email does not arrive 
within 15 minutes, please check your Junk/Spam folder). Select the link to log in to 
your newly created account:  
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You will be prompted to create a password. (Note: Please make note of your username 
and password as you will need them to access your dashboard):  
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You are now logged in to your personal Microcredential Training Partner Dashboard! 

 

 
 

You are now ready to submit your Training Application. Select “Training Application” and 
“New Training Application:”  
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You will now complete all of the required fields applicable to your training:  
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Once your application is successfully submitted you will receive the following email. Please 
allow up to 30 days for our team to review and approve your application:  

 

 

 

 

  

 

Application Submission Tips, Tricks, & Notes:  

• We require training to be at least two hours in length to be considered for 
approval 

• Trainings that are only available to highly specific groups of caregivers (e.g. 
a facility’s internal training for their own staff) will not be approved 

• If your training is not accredited by any professional organizations, 
universities, or governmental agencies we will require the following 
documents be uploaded with your application:  

o Curriculum overview 
o Sample module of at least one topic 
o Method used to assess success 
o Optional: A recording of all or part of the training session  

If you have any questions during your application submission process, please contact our CDCP 
Service Team at cdcp@uwgb.edu  

mailto:cdcp@uwgb.edu

